
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 
 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 
present the Oak Hill School Renovation and 

Addition Project 

 

 

The Oak Hill project started construction last year and will be 
completed this summer. The project is adding three classrooms, 
restrooms, and support spaces to accommodate the recent rise in 
school enrollment. The project is on schedule and on budget.  
 

For information please contact us at: oakhill@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email the project at: 
oakhill@newtonma.gov 
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